
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ENDWELL FIRE DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

DECEMBER 17, 2020 
   
 
The monthly meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners scheduled for Thursday, December 
17, 2020, has been canceled.  The meeting will be rescheduled for a later date. 
 
 
George M. Bush, Secretary  
Endwell Fire District 
December 17, 2020 
 


